
The Le Cheile Council will 
host a Bake Sale tomorrow 

Thursday 5th May in 
Lourdes Hall.

Please support this bake sale in aid of past pupil Ciara Barry 
(L House) who is currently suffering from a very aggressive 
blood cancer called Myelodysplastic Syndrome. She has the 
opportunity to receive treatment in a center in Florida and 

is hoping to travel there on June 1st.

At OLS, we always show great support to each other and 
the charity group are appealing to staff and students to 

participate in a bake sale on Thursday.


